National Black Police Association Minnesota (NBPA MN)
Statement on the Death of Mr. Tyre Nichols
“Change Starts Together”

With the recent release of body worn camera footage involving the death of Tyre Nichols in
Memphis Tennessee, the National Black Police Association Minnesota Chapter (NBPA MN)
would like to extend our deepest condolences to the Nichols family.The actions taken by these
men are disgraceful to our profession, and in no way a reflection of law enforcement across the
country.

These men have broken relationships nationwide, affecting the quality of life in the Black
community. It is our goal to continue building trust between our community and law
enforcement.

NBPA MN would not be successful without the continued support of communities across
Minnesota. To the family members and friends of Mr. Tyre Nichols, we want you to know that
NBPA MN is with you during this challenging time.
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